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Dear Parents, 
 

Swimming Years 5 and 6 
 

I am writing to inform you about the swimming arrangements for the above years starting 
on Friday 12th June 2020. The children will be swimming for 5 weeks, until 10th July.  
  
The children will be swimming at Basildon Lower Academy and will be walking to and from 
to reduce the cost. Swimming is part of the National Curriculum so all children 
will be required to attend. 
 
Swimming will take place on Friday mornings, Yr. 5 will leave school at 9.30am and will 
swim from 10.00am to 11.00am. Yr.6 will leave school at 10.30am and will swim from 
11.00 to 12noon.  
 
Appropriate swimming costumes need to be worn: 
 

Full swimming costumes for girls – no separates’/bikinis. Girls also need to wear   
swimming hats.  

 
 For the boys – swimming trunks – no swimming shorts. 
 
 Goggles may be worn if the children so wish. 
 
The cost for this year’s 5  week swimming period is £20.00: this can either be 
paid in full (on Parentmail or in the office) or in 5 weekly instalments of £4.00.   
 
Please pay in the office or on +pay, cheques made payable to St Teresa’s School 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs N Cashell 
 

http://www.st-teresasrc.essex.sch.uk/
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